Dear Chantilly Families,

Your Chantilly High School Parent Teacher Student Association (PTSA) is looking forward to a
fantastic school year! We have several programs and activities we plan to offer to students,
faculty, and families in the Chantilly community in the coming year. We would love some help
from you to make these initiatives possible. Below are just a few of the things we will be doing
during the first couple of months of the school year:

purchasing food for weekend grab bags for students in need,

securing speakers to give talks to students and families on topics of importance to them,
funding our senior scholarship awards account,

funding our staff grants account to help with student project expenses, costs of
educational field trips, etc., and

purchasing goodies to distribute during our homecoming parade!

Please consider donating any amount you can to help us make this year the best yet!

Quick and easy link! » https://vapta-00014125.memberhub.com/store/items/892904.
If you donate $25 or more, you will receive automatic membership unless you request to opt
out (be sure to include your full name and e-mail address)!

Please note that you can become a member of the PTSA by going to www.chantillyhsptsa.org
and clicking on Join in the top tool bar (becoming a member does not obligate you to volunteer
or attend meetings!).

If at any point during the school year you become interested in volunteering for a specific event
or joining a committee, please e-mail Nina Zaretsky at secretary@chantillyhsptsa.org.

Thank you for all of your support, and we wish all of our students, families, and staff members a
smooth and rewarding school year!

Your CHS PTSA Board,
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Jayne Dodson, 1st Vice President
Traci Hopkins, 2nd Vice President
Nina Zaretsky, Secretary

Jerry Reece, Treasurer



